To Alwin Holland Parents and Caregivers:

The AH PAC (Parent Advisory Committee) would like to welcome your family to another school year.  It is already well underway and there are some activities, upcoming events and school programs that we would like to inform you of.

Events

PAC Meetings - The second Wednesday of the month, 7pm in the library.  PAC is a great way to meet other AH families, be informed of school happenings and to learn about issues and concerns that are arising in our school district.  We want to hear from you, so come on out to our next meeting November 10th.

Christmas Family Fun Night – Please watch for information to follow on this.  December is only a few weeks away!

Volunteers

Extra Eyes - This program has been running in our school for the last few years and has been of great assistance to primary students and monitors at lunch time.  This job takes only forty minutes (lunch break and outside recess) and all you do is monitor the primary classes, give help where needed and go outside with students.  Volunteers are asked to wear a visible vest (found in the staff room) so the students know you are someone they can approach.  We are hoping to have a schedule ready by mid November.  Thanks to Sheri Blanchette for organizing this.

Take Home Book Traders - This program is vital to your child’s reading development and reading confidence.  Two parents are needed every morning to come in and exchange books for students so they have a new book to read that night. 

Please remember AH is a very welcoming school.  Staff and students love to see volunteers in the school.  If you can help in any way please let the office or a PAC member know.  Please note, all volunteers for School District 60 are required to have a criminal record check.  It’s easy...pick up the form from Mrs. Barrett, get a receipt from city hall and drop it off at the RCMP station.  After a couple of weeks pick it up and drop off at the board office. 

Fundraising

The PAC will have three fundraisers this year.  The first one is cheesecake and cookie dough.  See the attached information.  The second one is the hanging baskets supplied by Norbert Greenhouses.  The last one is unconfirmed but will probably be Purdy’s chocolates for Easter.  

Lastly, we would like to express our thanks to the past executive of Bev, Stacey and Gayle for dedicating so much time to AH.  

Sincerely,  

Ginger Alexander (Chair), Sharla Pearce (Treasurer) and Cheryl Ross (Secretary)

 __________________________________________________________________________________________________

 Please sign, tear off and return it by November 1st   , for a chance to win a family fun prize.  There will be two winners from both primary and intermediate levels.  Please indicate if you are interested in helping with extra eyes or book exchange.  Please note which days are best for you and how often per month you are interested in helping out.

Name_______________________________e-mail____________________phone #___________________

Child’s name___________________________________________RM#_________

